
The easiest and most effective way to help is to donate online at www.uwbucks.org/giftcarddrive.

Mail a check with "Gift Card Drive" written on the memo line to 413 Hood Blvd., Fairless Hills, PA 19030

Shop online at: bit.ly/GCDBucks and have gift cards delivered directly to us through Walmart's Registry for Good! 

Drop off a gift card at our Fairless Hills office (address above) on 12/1, 12/3, 12/8, & 12/10, between 9am  and 3pm. 

There are a few ways to help:

*This makes a great gift for that person on your list who has everything. Make a donation to the Holiday Gift Card Drive in their honor
and we will acknowledge your gift.

Holiday Gift Card Drive

If you have any questions, contact Katie Matarazzo at katiem@uwbucks.org  or 215-949-1660 ext 101. 

Need help? Visit www.uwbucks.org/giftcardhelp to register.

We will accept gift cards of all denominations, starting at $5, between November 9 and December 18. All donations go
to local teens and older kids who are experiencing a true need this holiday season. These kids are going through some

tough times, so please give generously. 

This year, for many older kids and teens, the holidays will be a painful reminder that their

family is struggling. Bucks County has plenty of toy drives for young children. Meanwhile,

hundreds of older kids and teens are not on anyone’s list – except ours.  

Each year, we ask our community to pull together to support the Holiday Gift Card drive.

Your gift ensures that every kid on our list gets at least one exciting gift. In a year that has

been challenging for so many families, we hope you will help bring holiday

joy to young people who are going through a lot.

United Way of Bucks County's

Make the Holidays Brighter for an Older Kid in Need. 


